
Hello iGEM teams from all  around the  world.  We as  AUC_TURKEY
would like to greet you all.

With the university teams also starting their iGEM period of the year, we
wanted to inform all the teams.

We formed an act called iGEMism, an act which aims to inform people
about  iGEM,  acknowledge  people  about  synthetic  biology  and  remove  the
doubts  of  people  on  genetic  engineering  through  making  iGEM  fun  and
entertaining.  As some of you may know, we have also formed an iGEMism
Twitter page which we try post as much as we can. The thing we aim to make
with the iGEMism Twitter page is a social platform where all iGEM teams can
post,  as  previously  mentioned,  their  fun  entertaining  “iGEMist”  comments.
Follow us and feel free to leave those @iGEMism ‘s.

Also we prepared a  survey that  we plan to spread around as much as
possible. We already have done the survey to 400 people. What we want is to
collaborate with you, for you to do also conduct the survey. If this collaboration
could be done we would be glad.

Thank you for reading with patience. Salutions from AUC_TURKEY!


